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Community Notice: Land Allotment 

Requests 

 
(Kahnawake – 11, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2017) The Lands Unit of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that 
the following Kahnawa’kehró:non have applied for a communal land 
allotment and made their communal request at last night’s Spring 
Community meeting (Tuesday, 9 Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2017) at the 
Golden Age Club. 
 

APPLICANT 
MARITAL 
STATUS 

FATHER MOTHER 

Wahienhawi Barnes Single 
Ray Gene Peter 

Barnes 
Patricia Lynn 

Montour 

Blair Tekarhataneken 
Dearhouse 

Single 
David Donald John 

Atenwenaron 
Dearhouse 

Kim SunnyAnn 
Kahwanahonte 

Cross 

Kaienthokwas Debra 
Etienne-Jacobs 

 
 

Angus Kirk Charles 
Bronson Wennitiio 

Diabo 

Common Law 

Johnny Bruce 
Ariwakeron Jacobs 

 
 

Angus George Diabo 

Mona Jennifer 
Wentanoron Etienne 

 
 

Elena Wari Anna 
Kahentineson Mayo 

Winter Avery 
Ionikonh:kats’te Jacobs-

McComber 
Single 

Chad Derek 
McComber 

Kwawennori Jacobs 

Austin Devin Jordan 
Akwenienstha Lazare 

 

 
Iawentas Samantha 

Cross 

Common Law 

Lanny Joseph 
Malcolm Satere 

Lazare 
 
 

Louis Paul Cross 

Angel Stacy Horn 
 
 
 

Lorraine Cross 
(White) 

 
As per policy, objections to any of the applicants, based upon the Land 
Allotment Policy of Kahnawà:ke, can be forwarded, in written format, to 
the attention of the Land Allotment Administrator, Lands Unit, Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke within thirty (30) days of this notice.  
 
Verbal objections are also accepted; however, the objector must sign a 
written version of their objection, which will be prepared by the Land 
Allotment Administrator, Jean Guimond, at the Lands Unit by calling 
450-638-8244 or by email at jean.guimond@mck.ca.  
 

For a detailed list of those applying for land allotments, please visit 
kahnawake.com/landallotments.  
 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 
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